
 

 

Recycling Volunteers Needed 
Wednesday, July 10th 

6:00 – 7:00 PM 

Silver Bullet location behind 

The Public Safety Building 

 

 

Come learn how to recycle and how to share 

your knowledge with your neighbors.  

 

Ecomaine's Katrina Venhuizen will be training 

potential recycling silver bullet volunteers on 

Wednesday, July 10th from  

6 to 7 pm at the silver bullet located behind 

the Fire/Police Station. 

 

She will share effective techniques to help 

recycling bullet users and will answer 

questions about what can/cannot go into the 

recycling bin. 

 

 


